































6th & 7th Grade: 11:00 a.m.

8th & 9th Grade: 11:30 a.m.

10th & *11th Grade: 12:00 p.m.

* Hilltopper parents will be invited to IWG on Friday night.
If you have campers in different grades, you may pick them up at the earliest time slot 
(i.e. you have a 5th grader and 9th grader, you may pick them both up at 10:30 
a.m.) Please email info@waldemar.com if you have a conflict.

Lastly, camper drop-off is new to us so Short Term arrival will be very telling. If we see 
the opportunity to make the process run more smoothly, small adjustments could be 
made to your shift. THANK YOU in advance for your flexibility this summer as we 
navigate through new programming.  

Here’s to the happiest camp summer ever! 

GA & the Finest Staff north of the Guadalupe

mailto:info@waldemar.com?subject=Short%20Term%20Pick%20Up

